Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.17: Roger and Karen Blackwell
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August 30, 2006

John Boccio

Marian Kadota

CPUC/USDA Forest Service
Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood Street , Suite 215
Agoura Hills CA 91301

Dear Mr. Boccio and Ms. Kadota,

We are writing in response to the Draft EIR/EIS on the proposed Antelope-Pardee
500kV Transmission Project. After reviewing the alternatives provided hy the Project
website, we would like to register our protest specifically at Alternative 5: Antelope-
Pardee Sierra-Pelona Re-Route.

While we appreciate Southern California Edison’s need for growth, as residents of C.17-1
Anthony Road we focl that some of the other alternatives would appear to have a less ’
negative impact on the area. DWP powerlines (the Victorville-Rinaldi line) already
exist along Anthony Road and negatively affect both residents and property values. It
would be unfair to add more power lines along this route and would definitely generate
vigorous protest by residents and community members.

Thank you for your attention,
Sincerely,

4 Mz&fﬁ

ofer & Karen Blackwell
36260 Anthony Road
Agua Dulce CA 91390

December 2006 Ap.8C-38 Final EIR/EIS



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.17: Roger and Karen Blackwell

C.17-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion on the Project.

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-39 December 2006



